
 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONTACT 

MR. SCOTT VANEPPS, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT OF 
PERSONNEL AND STUDENT SERVICES @ 810-626-2100 

The Hartland Consolidated 
School District  

in conjunction with 
The Oakland Intermediate 

School District offers 
 

Virtual Learning for Grades K - 8 

Who should consider virtual learning?  Parents interested in providing their 
children with free home school learning opportunities. 
 
Why take advantage of this opportunity?  The Virtual Learning Academy 
Consortium (VLAC) offers family’s free access to approved curriculum, internet 
service, a computer, printer, and web cam.  All books and instructional supplies 
will all be provided free of charge. 
 
How do I learn more about this wonderful opportunity?  Parents should 
contact the VLAC Office at 1-248-209-2071 or 1-888-638-8949 or visit 
http://virtuallearningacademyconsortium.org/ on the worldwide web. Information on 
how to enroll for VLAC is provided by clicking on the enrollment button located on 
the right hand side of the home page.  The deadline for open enrollment is August 
15, 2017 but it is recommended that you enroll no later than August 1, 2017. 

 

When can I enroll my child?  Immediately for the 2017-18 school year. 
 
What is the first official day of class?  September 5, 2017 
 

http://virtuallearningacademyconsortium.org/

